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THIS WEEK IN GRIZZLY
COUNTRY....1.

2.

Dental Screenings are on Thursday. If you
want your child to participate please send back
the orange form that your child brought home
last week. 

From September 9-12, the book fair will be
open from 3:45-4:30 each day after school.
Your child may also purchase books from the
book fair during their library time on
September 12. 

We are having our first Activity Day for 4th-
8th grade students on Friday. We will be
learning about rivers, flooding, and go on a
scavenger hunt.
PK-3rd grade students do not have school on
Friday.

September 8, 2024

IMPORTANT INFO
We are NOT able to serve breakfast at this time. I will
let you know when that changes.
All students have a morning snack option while
Breakfast is not being served. All students will only
have a PM snack option once we have breakfast as an
option again. Parents will supply the snacks for their
child(ren). If your child forgets their snack, runs out,
or needs support with bringing a snack, please reach
out to Mrs. Cahoon or myself.

Beginning this week, parents will have the option to
join their child for lunch. If you are eating school
lunch, you need to call by 8:30 am so that we can have
an accurate lunch count. We have designated VIP
tables for you and your student(s) to sit together and
enjoy lunch.
PK-2nd grade 11:00-11:25 am
3rd-8th Grade 11:30-11:55 am



3.

Our first activity day for 4th-8th
grade students will be this Friday,
September 13. We will run a normal
8:00 am -3:40 pm school day. 

Students will be researching the
recent Yellowstone River flood. We
will then be welcoming Mr. Cahoon,
a water resource expert, to do an
interactive activity. We will eat
lunch and then go to Mallard’s Rest
to see flood regeneration efforts
in action. 

UPCOMING ACTIVITY DAY4.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

 If your child has not returned the
Kid’s Club form yet, they are not on the
roster and are not able to stay after
school. Once those forms are returned,
we will be contacting families to let
them know if there was availability for
their child to attend this quarter. 

Shane Center week September 23-28.
Students will have performances Friday
evening and Saturday afternoon of this
week. I will be communicating out what
the schedule is and any needs for
parent volunteers to help backstage.
PTO will be running concessions and a
bake sale. Please be looking for
communication about any needs for
volunteering time or baked goods. I
know our students are looking forward
to telling the tale of Cindy Lou, A
western Cinderella story.

Use the link to ‘like’ and follow 
our new Facebook page! 

SHOUT OUT: A shout out to
Farmer Kelly who was awarded
the Golden Gnome award for all
of her amazing work for Farm to

School and the Arrowhead
community. We are so thankful to

her for her continued
involvement in making sure our
students have a comprehensive

nutrition education and the
healthiest, most nutritious food
in the Valley! Thank you Kelly!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61564407633256
https://www.arrowheadk8.com/

